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From: Seamus Grant

Sent: 13 March 2015 12:27

To: Aidan.Geoghegan@eirgrid.com
Subject: Meeting Record 16.12.14 - Clarification

Good morning Aidan,

Further to the meeting between EirGrid and ABP PCI Unit of December 16" | would like to clarify our
position on the scheduling of the permit granting process.

The record of the meeting states “It was agreed to meet again when the missing information was being
provided”. We consider it more efficient to meet when the missing information requested has been
examined and therefore, do not propose to hold this meeting when you are submitting the missing
information.

Regards,

Seamus Grant



